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-Farm Animals
-Spring/Things That Grow
-Gardens
-Advanced Counting Skills 
 -Early addition and
Subtraction

Message from the
Director

What We’re Learning

Upcoming Events

DKZ Children’s Classic

April 8: Close at 5:00pm 
April 8 Family Game Night
5:00-6:00 pm
April 14-16th Spring Pictures 
April 17: Easter Bunny Visits
and Easter Egg Hunt
April 18: School Closed For
Good Friday
April 22: Earth Day
April 28: Superhero Dress Up
Day

Dear DKZ Families,
Spring is here, and we’re
excited for all the fun and
learning this season brings!
Our children will soon start
planting in our garden, giving
them a hands-on opportunity
to watch nature grow. We’re
also looking forward to our
class Easter parties and egg
hunts, where the kids will
celebrate with friends and
create special memories.
Don’t forget—Spring Picture
Day is coming up, so keep an
eye out for details! Reminder,
we will be closed on Good
Friday to allow our staff and
families time to celebrate the
holiday.
Thank you for being a part of
our DKZ family!
Kara Eddington
 DKZ Children's Classic
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Monday April 14
Infants- Sadie & Sarah
Monkey A- Shelby
Tigers-Monica
Cheetah- Tina

Tuesday April 15
Toddlers-Gracey & Diana
Monkey B- Tiffany
Zebra-Monica
Hippos-Sidney

Wednesday April 16
Monkey C-Oakley
Frogs- Ashley 
Elephants-Miranda & Sage
Kindergarten- Melanie

Spring Picture Schedule 
April 14-16

School Highlights and
Shoutouts

April 19, Sadie Theurer
Celebrates 3 years with
DKZ Children’s Classic

Happy April Birthdays
15- Sarah Palma
21- Diana Contreras

Staff Celebrations

DKZ Children’s Classic

This month, the Utah Office
of Child Care Licensing

conducted inspections at all
of our Utah facilities, and we
are proud to announce that
we received a perfect score

with 100% compliance
across the board.

This achievement reflects
our unwavering

commitment to providing a
safe, nurturing, and high-

quality learning
environment for your

children. Our team works
diligently every day to

uphold the highest
standards in early childhood
care, and we are grateful for

your trust and support.




